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Vimbayi Chikomba

From: Maggie Rokoduru

Sent: Friday, 7 June 2019 2:19 PM

To: Nicola Lennon; Vimbayi Chikomba

Subject: Wyndham AOG Church June Convention 

Dear Nicole and Vim, 
 
First of thank you for meeting up with us here in Wyndham to discuss issues regarding the above. 
 
Just for your information, the theme of our Convention this year is “Empowering Indigenous Leaders in the 
21st Century.” Our Keynote Speaker will Pastor William Dumas  the Australian Christian Churches 
Indigenous Initiative Leader. We hope to bring to light and discuss issues that can assist our indigenous 
peoples in the East Kimberley be stronger leaders and mentors bringing about positive changes in their 
families, towns and communities. 
 
We have therefore applied for a temporary caravan /camp licence to assist us with billeting people from 
some communities that will be attending the Convention. We had discussions with our local caravan park 
and due to historical issues of damage to property they have refused our request to allow our delegates to 
camp there. We therefore decided to host some campers on our church ground for these 4 days. Though 
we cannot confirm the actual number of participants coming in we are also in the hope that most of them 
will stay with family in Wyndham during this time. 
 
In terms of the capacity for our sewerage, we will be taking precautions to empty our sewage tank prior to 
the Convention to ensure that there is no overloading. During the Convention proper, Clean Up groups will 
be rostered to ensure rubbish is at a minimum and cleanliness of the Toilets and bathrooms are 
maintained. 
 
As for Noise Pollution, discussions and formal letters will be given to our neighbours to alert them of people 
traffic and possible noise level during this time. 
 
I hope this information will suffice to accompany our Application. 
 
Thank you once again. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards 

 

Maggie Rokoduru 

Wyndham Customer Service Officer 
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